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Expedition Skills Training Weekend
3rd – 5th March 2017
Beaudesert Activity Centre
Dear Parents & Explorers,

As the Expedition season approaches, this year’s expedition programme is starting.  In order to complete either the Chief Scout Awards or Duke of Edinburgh’s Awards (or both), an expedition must be completed with the relevant training prior to it.

The County are holding a training weekend which will provide all of the skills required for the expedition or to refresh prior skills. Anyone is welcome on this weekend, even if they don’t intend on completing an expedition this season. 
If you wish to participate in the training weekend, you need to return the attached form with £30 by Friday 17th February 2017 to the county office.  The weekend will begin at 8:30pm Friday at Beaudesert Activity Centre and will finish at 2:30pm on the Sunday.

You will be working in teams with other Explorers from around the County.  The people you will be sharing a tent with will be in your team from your unit.  You will be required to bring food for your Saturday evening meal and breakfast on both mornings; this should be what you would take with you on your expedition. Lunches will be provided. Unit leaders will help guide you with planning your meals for this event. 
A kit list will be issued by your leader. Kit must be packed in a single rucksack which you will be carrying on a short walk during the weekend. Your unit will be able to advise on what personal kit and provide you with group kit, such as tents and cooking stoves. If there are any issues with this, please contact one of us on the emails provided below. 
A personal details form is available from your leader and must be completed and brought with you on the Friday evening.
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.

Yours in Scouting,

Phil Hassall & Sion Hughes
County Advisor for DofE & ACC Explorers
Phil.Hassall@StaffordshireScouts.org.uk
Sion.Hughes@StaffordshireScouts.org.uk
